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To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to you as a concerned member of the public who cares about the 
conditions animals used in the food industry have to live in.  
I believe the battery cage should be phased out and completely come to an end.  
No animal should be forced to live in cramped conditions and we as human beings have a 
responsibility to allow for a kinder life than this.  
 
Yours sincerely  
Elissa Walsh 


